
November 9, 2022 

To be more clear, the FAA provides standards and guidance for certain types of airport and obstruction 
lighting and is not a regulatory agency on LED requirements.  The agency defers to other agencies, 
depending on the issue at hand.  We would defer to the FDA for comfort, health, and safety regulations 
and to OSHA for specific topics like cockpit lighting, in regard to LED products. 
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